1990 Springer Drive, Lombard, IL 60148 • 630-620-0804 • fax 630-620-1158

Board of Directors:

Terry Klein President

December 16, 2016

Marylin Krolak Executive Director

Hops for Humanity 314 N. York Road

Karen McClure Vice President/Treasurer

Elmhurst, IL 60126

Maintenance Program.

Cynthia Schmidt CFRE Vice President/Secretary

Dear Board of Hops for Humanity,

Michael Micek

Vice President

Aubrey Van Reken

Mary Ann Hollis, DDS

Matt LaFond

Your generosity will make a significant impact on the lives of seniors who are often hit hardest during such challenging economic times and rely on others for help. DSCC is a safety net for many aging individuals who might not otherwise eat a hot meal each day or have someone to check in on them.

The DuPage Senior Citizens Council (DSCC) would like to thank Hops for

Humanity for your \$10,000 donation to our programs serving local elderly

residents, including "Meals on Wheels," Well Being Checks and DSCC's Home

Emeritus Member: Eileen R. Fitzgerald, J.D.

> We appreciate your help in promoting our mission of enabling elderly persons to live their lives in dignity with as much independence as possible. DSCC is fortunate to have such friends in the community!

Sincerely,

Executive Director